
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday 6th June 2019 Year 4 visited Cadbury World, which offered a unique 
experience that gave a great insight into the history of one of the nation's 
favourite chocolate brands, specifically linked to our Creative Curriculum unit of 
'Food Glorious Food!'. The trip started with a talk about the journey from bean 
to bar, explaining the steps that happen before chocolate bars are bought at the 
shops. The zones in the museum, chronologically explained how chocolate was 
used by South American empires and then transported us through history as a 
class all the way to the modern day chocolate factory! 

 
 


